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It is my pleasure to present the winners of the NJC3 Awards Program. There is one winner for the Practitioner of the Year Award and three winners for the Student of the Year Awards. Each winner received notification along with a cash award of $250. Below are brief summaries about our award recipients. There were very impressive applications submitted, making this a tough decision for our Awards Review and Selection Committee.

Bryan Booth of County College of Morris won the student award in the technical internship category for 2-year institutions. He majored in Computer Information Systems: Technical Support and worked as a Technology Support Intern at Mendham Borough School District. On a typical day, Bryan would take care of any lower-tiered, outstanding tickets in their Help Desk System. His proudest accomplishment was managing to get the school district’s GHOST Solution Suite (GSS) imaging server running again after spending all day troubleshooting.

Dorothy Wong won the student award in the non-technical internship category for 4-year institutions. She majored in Human Resource Management & Labor and Employment Relations at Rutgers University. She worked as a Human Resources Compensation Intern at MTA Metro-North Railroad. After noticing that the compensation department was understaffed and the position description library was unorganized, Dorothy turned the reorganization of thousands of documents into her long term project. She also designed a logo that the company could use to stay organized and consistent.

Sophie Shifman of Rutgers University won the student award for the technical internship category for 4-year institutions. She majored in Cell Biology & Neuroscience and worked as a Research & Development Intern at Colgate-Palmolive. Sophie’s proudest accomplishment was planning and executing a long-term experiment that involved preparation, treatment, and analysis of white-spot lesioned human molars. It was an experiment that she then outlined and finalized a new procedure for others to utilize in the future.

There were no applications received from non-technical 2-year institutions.

The Practitioner of the Year Award was given to Andrew Seguel, Career Development Specialist in University Career Services at Rutgers University. While obtaining his Bachelors of Science in Mental Health Counseling, he interned at the same university that he still works for today, rising from intern to counselor. One of his proudest accomplishments has been the development of the Peer Career Advisors program and one of his newest projects is incorporating Active Learning principles into the core programs.

NJC3 salutes all the award winners and nominees for their hard work and dedication.  We also appreciate and thank our awards committee. The awards committee members were: Wendy Schnall (RV), Lindsey Romes (CSE), Dominique Clarke (NJIT), Mary Alice Barrows (WPU), and Brian Maher (Berkeley). 
